RTI Matter
By Speed Post / E-Mail

F.No. 43-01/2019-TS.VII
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Section - VII

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the FF ebruary, 2019
To
Md. Meraz,
Manigachi, Darbhanga,
Bihar — 847422.
[E-mail: meraz7891283789(@gmail.com |

Subject: RTI application of Md. Meraz, Registration No. DOHED/R/2019/80031/4 dated
14.01.2019 received under RTI Act, 2005.
Sit,

Please refer to your RTI application dated 05.07.2018 received under RTI Act, 2005,
which has been transferred by TC Section vide their letter No. F No.11-5/2018-TC dated
27.08.2018 for providing information under the RTI Act, 2005.

2 It is informed that the requisitc information in respect of Technical Section - VII of
Ministry of HRD which are within the purview of the undersigned CPIO may be treated as
NIL.

3 If you are not satisfied with the above reply, you may prefer to file an Appeal before the
following First Appellate Authority within 30 days from the receipt of this letter:

Smt. Suhasini Gotmare
Director (Science),
Room No. 223-C-Wing,
Ministry of Human Resource Development,
Department of Higher Education,
Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi — 110 001.
Yours faithfully,

(Rajesh Singé Solanki)

CPIO & Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tel No. 2338 5935



